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SYNOPSIS: Existing law does not specifically allow a
public employee to communicate with an elected
public official about any job related matter.

This bill would allow a public employee to
communicate with an elected public official about

any job related matter.

A BILL
TO BE ENTITLED

AN ACT

Relating to public employees; to allow a public
employee to communicate with an elected public official about
any job related matter.

BE IT ENACTED BY THE LEGISLATURE OF ALABAMA:

Section 1. (a) For purposes of this section, the
term public employee means any person providing services as an
employee for the State of Alabama, state agency, county,
municipality, subdivision, or other governmental bodies in

Alabama for which compensation is paid.

Page 1



(b) Notwithstanding any provision of law, a public
employee may freely communicate with any elected public
official about any job related matter.

Section 2. This act shall become effective on the
first day of the third month following its passage and

approval by the Governor, or its otherwise becoming law.
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